
As we celebrate the New Year, the Officers of the International Ergonomics Association 

would like to extend warm greetings to all of our members. We wish you happiness and 

health in 2016, and look forward to meeting with many of you at ergonomics conferences 

during the coming year. 

 

Best regards, 

Yushi Fujita, President  

Jose Orlando Gomes, Vice President/Treasurer 

Kathleen Mosier, Vice President/Secretary General  

Eric Wang, Past President  

 


